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Hi,
We live at  Rowlands Creek, NSW 2484.
Our mobile service is virtually non existent. We would greatly appreciate having a
mobile tower built somewhere in our area to overcome this problem. We have an
elevated 150 acre property and would not object to having a tower on one of the
remote parts of our property.
Ken Rippin and Maria Barbieri
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